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February 24th 

Dear parents and carers, 

I would like to take the opportunity to recognise and celebrate the unbelievable work that all our 

children, parents, teachers and whole school staff have achieved over recent months.  The past few 

months have been extremely challenging for all.  St Anne’s school community has once again worked 

as one to support and care for each other.   

As we welcome all children back to school, we will celebrate the new skills our children will have learnt 

at home or in school, and not burden our children with negative thoughts about missed learning.  It 

would be completely wrong and disrespectful to our children, families and teachers to presume a 

position that children have not progressed in their learning.  We know that our children have been 

extremely well supported in their learning either at home or in school.  We must continue to work 

together to provide our children with the skills needed to enable their love of learning to continue to 

grow in all aspects of their education.       

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement, we look forward to welcoming our whole school 

family back on March 8th.  Understandably, there will be members of our school community who 

have mixed feelings about the return of all children on March 8th.  Please be assured that a letter will 

be sent home next week to all families explaining how St Anne’s plans to operate. 

 
Vulnerable children and children whose parents who are Key Workers  
Week beginning March 1st.  The Government’s message continues to be that parents and carers 

should keep their children at home if they can.  The following form will be available until 11.45pm on 

Thursday 25th February. Please read the form carefully and complete each section that is relevant to 

your child. A new form must be completed for each individual child.  To access the form, click on the 

following hyperlink: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-

8SRUitIfUertJo62ySxZatPSGM_SG9GoLfuxY4FAFxUMEJEVkNJSjUwSkxBNklCQ1QwQU83UjZWRi4u 

Best wishes, 

 

Mr P Bates 
Headteacher 
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